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I urge a no vote on HJR 20. We already have an age of majority of 18. Younger teens 

are still developing and usually do not have enough life experience to make educated 

decisions on important voting issues.  I am also concerned about the ramifications of 

bringing voting politics into the classrooms of school aged children.   


